
CITY OF GREENFIELD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST  

FOR STATE GENERAL ELECTION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Greenfield, Minnesota, will hold a Public Accuracy 
Test using the DS200 Ballot Counter and Omni Ballot on Tuesday, October 29, 2024, at 
9:00 a.m. at City Hall, 7738 Commerce Circle, Greenfield, MN.  All persons interested in viewing 
this test are welcome to attend. 
 
Margaret Webb 
City Administrator-Clerk 
 
 
 


